
   

   

SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 57 (PRINCE GEORGE) 
 

April 8, 2025 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO: Board of Education 

 
FROM: Superintendent of Schools 
 
SUBJECT: STRATEGIC PLAN 2021-2026 
 

 
The District’s current strategic plan of SD57 ends as of June 30, 2026.  A strategic plan is the 
driving philosophical document of the Board of Education, often co-constructed with 
Rightsholders, partners and community. The current strategic plan and its foundations have 
been serving SD57 well.  
 
With the next Board election cycle occurring in October 2026, it is recommended that the Board 
extend the current strategic plan until June 30, 2027 and develop a process to support the 2026 
incoming Board to either edit, update or recreate the SD57 Strategic Plan. This extension to the 
current plan would allow for a four-year cycle that aligns with future Board elections and allow 
each incoming Board to align the Strategic Plan to their collective vision.  
 
RECOMMENDED MOTIONS:  
 

1. That the Board of Education extend the existing Strategic Plan to June 30, 2027. 
 

2. That the Superintendent of Schools be directed to bring this item forward to an 
appropriate meeting of the Board in the 2026/27 school year with a recommended 
process to develop the next Strategic Plan. 


